Wallace Hall Update — 23.03.20 - COVID-19 (Coronavirus)

Primary email address: gw08officewallacehal@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Academy email address: gw08officewallace@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Primary Wordpress website: https://whplearning.wordpress.com/

S1-S3 Wordpress website: https://wallacehalllearninghub.wordpress.com/

Public Health Phone Number: 01387 272724

NHS24 Phone Number: 111

NHS Website: https://www.nhsinform.scot/

Dear Parent/Carer

We hope that you and your child(ren) have been able to access work left on the Wallace Hall websites and Microsoft Teams (only for S4-S6 pupils). We have also heard about lots of activities led by BBC and Joe Wicks' PE lesson and so on, which should help to provide a varied programme for pupils throughout the weeks.

If both parents are key workers childcare provision is up and running at Wallace Hall. Please call the school if you require this service - only if essential. Our phones will be manned between 8.30 and 3.00 each day this week. Please provide dates childcare is required. The local authority will be seeking more information from parents in due course.

Free school meals are available for collection from Wallace Hall Academy. In order to cater for those who require it can you please let us know in advance. Pupils who are eligible can collect their lunch between 12.30-2pm.

School management across the cluster have agreed a duty rota for the next two weeks as follows:

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
w/c 23/03/20	ALL	K Bryden/	S McDiarmid/	R Fulton	J Carter/
		R Fulton	J Blair		B Graham
w/c 30/03/20	A Meredith/	K Bryden/	S McDiarmid/ J	R Fulton	J Carter/
	J Blair	R Fulton	Blair		B Graham

They can be contacted via the school office. However, we would like to encourage everyone to contact us via the school email addresses, as above, as a first option. These will be monitored throughout the day.